
Sunday, March 29, 2020 

As of the time of this email, Kansas is reporting 319 positive cases and 6 deaths, up from 261 positive 

cases and 5 deaths yesterday.  

During the 1:00 conference call with the state, it was reiterated that businesses who have questions 

about whether or not they are essential businesses should email KEFF@ks.gov to seek clarification. 

If a business seeks clarification and is granted “essential” designation, the county will be notified. 

There was a question as to whether or not positive cases at Fort Riley were calculated in the Kansas 

totals and KDHE said they were.  

Below is the daily KDHE Brief.  

If you need anything, please give me a shout. 

Thanks,  

Sheriff David Groves  
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